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2810 Cosgrove Crescent
Nanaimo, B.C.
October 11, 1977

Melody Rudd (AUCE)

Public Sector Employees Council
1114-207 West Hastings
Vancouver, B.C.

V6B IH7

Dear Melody:
I apologize for the lateness of our report (enclosed).

Enclosed is a cheque for $40.00 to cover the cost for
our delegate George Stolzenber, First Vice-President.

I wish you success in your conference and hope it will
become an annual event. It is so important that we
meet, exchange ideas and establish rapport between our

unions.
Yours in solidarity,
;M\“ : . f
Maxine Zurbrigg :<)
President

/mz

encls.

/N

Canadian Union of Public Employees - Syndicat Canadien de la Fonction Publique



